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 John Malet-Bates OBJ2014/6449/P 02/12/2014  12:38:26 I have seen the excellent HHS comment on this scheme, which, considering the appearance of the 

tallest block, is gentle to say the least. Personally, I am opposed to this scheme particularly given its 

dominance over adjoining properties and the regrettable standard of design apparently invested in the 

envelope. Hampstead CAAC has not yet reviewed this but will do so at its 10 December meeting. I will 

of course let colleagues form their own judgement but my take on this is that Camden should exercise 

backbone and insist on the high standard of design that is said to be policy and ask for root and branch 

re-design. I regret that such a practice, originating partly from the magnificent and late-lamented 

Francis Tibbalds, should be pushed into such a mediocre and harmful offering as manifested by the 

tower block..
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